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I would like to see dedicated funds applied to expanding off-street projects, especially 

cycling paths. As a trauma surgeon I see many pedestrian and cyclist vs auto 

casualties that might be avoided with dedicated bike/walking/alternate transportation 

paths. I also cycle for exercise and transportation and have been involved in many 

near-misses with distracted drivers that may have been avoided with dedicated off-

street projects. 


